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BOOK FAIR –Monday 26/10/15 till Wednesday 4/11/15 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
This year the Book Fair is with us for 2 weeks, so please look out for a book fair leaflet in your child’s school bag. The 
leaflet shows various ways to pay for books, please note we will not accept any payments made by card, however, if 
you wish to pay by phone, please ensure you complete and return the phone payment slip to the school office. 
These slips will also be available at the book fair during Parental Consultations. Should you opt to use the click and 
collect method please remember to bring your receipt to the school office. 
 
Pupils will have the opportunity to look at the books with their classes from Tuesday 27

th
 October until Friday 30

th
 

October.  On Monday 2
nd

 November, Tuesday 3
rd

 November and Thursday 5
th

 November they will be able to buy 
books. Please do not send in payments until the second week. 
 
Parents can visit the book fair at the times noted below: 
 

Date Times  Date Times  

27/10/15 Tuesday 8.45 – 9.15am 3.00 – 3.45pm 2/11/15 Monday 8.45 – 9.15am 3.00 – 3.45pm 

29/10/15 Thursday 8.45 – 9.15am 3.00 – 3.45pm 3/11/15 Tuesday 8.45 – 9.15am 5.30 – 8.30pm 

30/10/15  Friday 8.45 – 9.15am  4/11/15 Wednesday  3.45 – 5.45pm 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Liz Laird 
Headteacher 
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